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k\m d Department of Environment and Natural Resources

Ecosystems Research and Development Bureau

02 November 2021
MEMORANDUM
FOR : The Regional Executive Director
DENR-MIMAROPA Region
Roxas Blvd. Ermita, Manila
ATTN 2 The Provincial Environment and Natural Resource Officer
Puerto Princesa City
FROM : The Director
SUBJECT : REQUEST OF SNAKE ISLAND MANAGEMENT OFFICE TO

THE DENR-ERDB SNAKE ISLAND FOCAL PERSONS TO
LEAD THE CONDUCT OF MARINE RESOURCE
ASSESSMENT AND MONITORING AT SI-NCMCR

This has reference to your memorandum dated 11 October 2021 on the aforementioned
subject.

We would like to inform you that we will be sending the ERDB Snake Island Focal
Persons and Habitat Assessment Team to conduct the 2021 annual monitoring assessment of
coastal and marine resources. However, given the tight quarantine protocol of Puerto Princesa,
the assessment activities scheduled on 15-19 November 2021 will have to be reset tentatively
on 6-10 December 2021. The activity will be jointly conducted by DENR-ERDB, DENR-
BMB, and PENRO-Palawan. We will be coordinating with the City Incident Management of
Puerto Princesa on the travel requirements. Also, may we request for the assistance of PENRO-
Palawan particularly on the conveyance of our team from the airport to the research center at
Snake Island.

For your information and appropriate action, please.
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